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UNIVERSITY OF LONDON, 

INSTITUTE OF HISTORICAL RESEARCH.

MALET STREET, W.C.1 .
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Telephone: 

Museum 3068.

Dear Sir,
I am instructed by the Vice-Chancellor of the 

University of London to acknowledge with thanks your 
letter of 30 January, informing him that you have
appointed as the representatives of your University 
at the second Anglo-American Conference Professor

Your representativesW.T.Waugh and Professor S .R.Adair, 
may be assured of a cordial welcome, and will receive
in due course full particulars of the Conference.

Yours faithfully,

15 February, 192o.

Secretary to the Committee for 
the Anglo-American Conference.

The Principal, 
McGill University, 
Montreal,
Canada.
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